Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Chiropractic Medicine
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B2-18.002
Application for Certification as a Chiropractic Physician's Assistant
NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 47 No. 58, March 25, 2021 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The changes are in response to written comments submitted by the staff of the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee and discussion and subsequent vote by the board at a meeting held May 21, 2021.   The changes are as follows:

64B2-18.002 - Application for Certification as a Chiropractic Physician’s Assistant

(1) through (7)  No change.

Rulemaking Authority 460.405, 460.4165(6), (9) FS. Law Implemented 456.013, 456.0135(1), 456.0635, 460.4165(5), (6), (9) FS. History–New 11-25-81, Formerly 21D-18.02, 21D-18.002, 61F2-18.002, 59N-18.002, Amended 6-7-98, 4-25-05, 7-11-07, 4-23-09, 11-4-10, 12-4-12, 9-30-15, 6-22-17, 12-30-18,                              .
__________________________________
The following changes have been made to incorporated form DH-MQA 1148, 6/2020:
Page 5 – The application now include requirement for submission of certificate of completion of CCPA Training program.
Pare 9 – Application now include sworn statement regarding felony convictions and prior revocation/denial of licensure.
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS:  Christina Mcginnis, Executive Director, Board of Chiropractic Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257; 850-488-0595 or by electronic mail –  Christina.Mcginnis@flhealth.gov
